Annexure J — Letters of Support from parishioners of the Macedonian
Orthodox Church and other individuals

Enclosed are 989 letters of support from parishioners of the Macedonian Orthodox Church from the
following Churches: : :

L

2,

Resurrection of Jésus Christ, Rockdale, New South Wales;
Holy Mother of God, Liverpool, New South Wales;

St Basil the Great, Newcastle, New South Wales;

St Tija, Quéanbeyan, New South Wales;

St Dimitrij of Solun, Wollongong, New South Wales;

St Prophet Ilija, Footscray, Victoria;

St Clement of Ohrid, Canberra.



20 June 2010

To the members of the NSW Parliament,

Macedonian Orthodox Church Property Trust Bill 2010

I L |, am writing this letter in support of the Macedonian
Orfhodox Chuirch Property Trust Bill 2010,being brought in the NSW Parliament.
1 regularly attend my parish church «gt Basil the Grate” in Newcastle, and am
involved in various group activities. Being an active believer of the Macedonian
Orthodox Church I can appreciate the importance of this Bill for the better \
otganisation of the Macedonian Orthodox Church in Australia, and the lasting
henefits it would have for future generations. It makes me proud that with this
Bill, our Church will be given recognition in legislation as is the case with other
churches in this country.

With prayer that God blesses and guides the members of the NSW Parliament,

Yours truly,

MName Surname:
Address:

Suburb: _



